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MINUTES 

 CITY OF SOUTH PADRE ISLAND 
P A R K S  &  K E E P  S P I  B E A U T I F U L  C O M M I T T E E  

 

Wednesday, April 18, 2018 
 

I. Call to order.  
 

The Parks & Keep SPI Beautiful Committee Members of the City of South Padre Island, Texas 

held a Regular Meeting on Wednesday, April 18, 2018 at the Municipal Complex Building, 

2nd Floor, 4601 Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island, Texas. Chairman Debbie Huffman 

called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. A quorum was present: Committee Member Kat 

Lillie, Javier Gonzalez, and Erica Underwood. Committee Member absent were Sally 

Scaman, Pat Rasmussen, and Carol Bolstad.  

 

City staff members present were City Manager Susan Guthrie, Assistant City Manager Darla 

Jones, Assistant Public Works Director Jon Wilson, Environmental Health Director Victor 

Baldovinos, Administrative Assistant Angela Cantu, Planning Director Clifford Cross, and 

Administrative Assistant Marta Martinez. Also present was Council Member Ken Madders.  

 

II. Pledge of Allegiance.  
 

III. Public Comments and Announcements. 
 

Public comments and announcements were given at this time.  

 

IV. Approval of March 28, 2018 special meeting minutes. 
  

Committee Member Lillie made a motion, seconded by Committee Member Gonzalez to 

approve the special meeting minutes. Motion carried unanimously.  

 

V. Update on Skate Park and EDC Funds.  
 

Planning Director Clifford Cross gave an update on Skate Park and EDC Funds. 

 

VI. Discussion and possible action regarding the Dog Park.  
 

Planning Director Clifford Cross gave a brief presentation regarding the Dog Park and 

rough estimate for the construction of the Dog Park. No action was taken 

 

VII. Discussion ad possible action to pick a date for a bay cleanup. (Erica 

Underwood) 
  

Chairman Huffman made a motion, seconded by Committee Member Lillie to have a bay 

cleanup on Saturday, July 28th. Motion carried unanimously.  
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VIII. Update, discussion regarding City Parks maintenance. 
 

Planning Director Clifford Cross and Assistant Public Works Director Jon Wilson gave an 

update regarding the maintenance of the City Parks. 

 

IX. Update on the Parks Master Plan. 
 

Planning Director Clifford Cross gave an update regarding the Parks Master Plan and 

would like to have it finalized by June. 

 

X. Agenda items for May 16, 2018 regular Meeting. 
 

All Committee Members were in favor of having the next regular meeting on May 16, 

2018. 

 

XI. Adjournment.  
 

There being no further business, Chairman Huffman adjourned the meeting at 9:33 a.m.  

 

 

 

________________________________    ______________________________ 

Debbie Huffman, Chairman    Marta Martinez, Secretary 


